

### POLICE FACILITY COUNCIL COMMITTEE

## January 17, 2018

# Public Works Traffic Control Center Conference Room MEETING NOTES

# Click here for audio file

**MEMBERS PRESENT** 

Matthew Ausec, Councilor, Ward 5 Cara Kaser, Councilor, Ward 1 Steve McCoid, Councilor, Ward 4 MEMBERS ABSENT

Chuck Bennett, Mayor

<u>PRESENT</u>
Peter Fernandez Public Works Director

Jerry Moore, Police Chief Steve Bellshaw, Deputy Chief Ben Bales, Lt., Police Department Angie Hedrick, Police Department

Brian Martin, City Engineer

Allen Dannen, Project Manager, Asst. City Engineer

Ricardo Becerril, Owner's Rep., Day CPM

Kent Larson, DLR Group Kirk Sund, CBTwo Architects Judy Postier, Executive Assistant

<u>GUESTS</u>

**Anthony Behrens** 

1. CALL TO ORDER – The meeting was called to order at 6:42 p.m.

#### 2. DISCUSSION ITEMS

- a. Status Update
- b. Site Visit Report
- c. Review Building and Site Design Concepts
- d. Public Outreach Update
- e. Schedule Review
- f. Budget Update

#### 3. Public Comment

Anthony Behrens, citizen, was present to observe the meeting.

#### 4. Next Meeting

February 21, 2018

The meeting adjourned at 8:17 p.m.

The audio file for this meeting is also posted on the Police Facility Council Committee website.

Submitted by: Judy Postier, Executive Assistant

City of Salem Public Works Department

555 Liberty Street SE, Room 325

Salem OR 97301-3513

503-588-6008

jpostier@cityofsalem.net